
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
To: "David De Courcy Bower"
Cc: Denice Nelson; Fetter, Robert H.; Rick.Podlaski@thermofisher.com
Subject: RE: Revised Work Plan - Former Hamilton Industries Facility - BRRTS Activity #02-36-578316, Notice to Proceed
Date: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 8:34:00 AM

Good morning David,
 
I received the paper copy of the revised work plan on March 17, 2017. This email acts as my notice
to proceed with the work plan with the following revisions/comments:

·         Due to the elevated lead above the background threshold value (BTV) and groundwater
pathway residual contaminant level (RCL) at the Stockpile-01 location, which corresponds
to the VAS-10 location, groundwater should also be sampled for dissolved RCRA metals at
VAS-10.

·         If significant contamination is found at any of the locations, do you plan to utilize the
temporary monitoring wells for follow up sampling?

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.
 
Sincerely,
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Tauren R. Beggs
Phone: (920) 662-5178
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
 
From: David De Courcy Bower [mailto:david.decourcybower@erm.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 4:28 PM
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
Cc: Denice Nelson; Fetter, Robert H.; Rick.Podlaski@thermofisher.com
Subject: Revised Work Plan - Former Hamilton Industries Facility - BRRTS Activity #02-36-578316
 
Mr. Beggs,
 
Please find attached the Revised Work Plan for investigation of the former Hamilton Industries Site
located in Two Rivers, Wisconsin (BRRTS# 02-36-578316).  The Revised Work Plan modifies the
previous Work Plan submitted by ERM on January 4, 2017 and has been prepared following receipt
of additional subsurface investigation data provided by the City of Two Rivers and documented in
the Phase II Environmental Site Assessment & Site Investigation Report dated February 16, 2017.  A
hard copy is to follow.
 
Please contact us if you have any questions or comments,
 
David
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David de Courcy-Bower, P.E.
Principal Consultant
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This message contains information which may be confidential, proprietary, privileged, or otherwise protected by law from disclosure or
use by a third party.  If you have received this message in error, please contact us immediately and take the steps necessary to delete
the message completely from your computer system. Thank you.

Please visit ERM's web site: http://www.erm.com
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